
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

Milan, May 7th 2016. Regarding the leaks that have appeared in the press relating to 

Metroweb, Renato Ravanelli, F2i CEO, states: “F2i hasn’t received neither an offer for the 

acquisition of the absolute majority of Metroweb nor  for the entrance in the capital of the 

company. If in the next days some proposals should arise, F2i management and BoD 

would evaluate them, considering the best interest for the investors of the Fund and of 

Metroweb, which is the player that is able to immediately guarantee, thanks to its expertise 

and managed fiber optic network, the acceleration to the infrastructural development 

needed by the Country”. 
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